TAFT SPORTSMEN’'S CLUB
PO Box 1245
Taft CA 93268-1245

Months of April & May, 2011

NOW A WORD FROM

We've got a lot of new and exciting projects still to come this year. We have our
banquet and trout pond behind us, and we are having great turn outs for our
range clean ups and other range projects. I want to thank everyone for all their
help that has been given to us and let you know that I appreciate all that you do
for your club. Now, we're gearing up for the 4th of July fireworks booth and Mike
Donnelly has graciously accepted the chairmanship again this year of this big
event; so, I am asking everyone to pitch in and help Mike out at this year’s event.
We're waiting for the draw for our location this year. We've got more exciting pro-
jects coming up with our Laser Shot system as well as some
exciting events with our newest partners, the IDPA. We'll be
holding several pistol shoots between now and the end of
the year. Check out our Facebook for dates of events. With
everyone’s effort we're having another great year with our
club in all our endeavors. We can always use your help with
any and all of our projects. Now is the time to get involved
and help your club to grow even more. Thanks again to our great members and all
the support that you have shown.

SUNSHINE

If you know of any member that is sick, or someone that has passed, or just
anyone that might need a little encouragement note, give Sue Brown a call so
she can get a card off to them. Call 765.2704 for Sue.
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2011 NRA Dinner

We've got tickets for the 2011 NRA Dinner and Auction
to be held on Thursday, June 9, 2011, beginning at 5:00
p.m. at OT’s Cookhouse at 205 N. 10th St., Taft. Please
join the NRA in keeping our firearms heritage alive and well.
You can contact us for additional ticket information or please
find enclosed the dinner information flyer. We need to support
our friends at the NRA as they have always supported the Taft
Sportsmen’s Club. It's going to be an evening full of fun and
surprises and giveaways. Come on and join in the fun.

MEMBER RECOGNITION

One of our members, Craig Johnson,
an instructor at Taft College, was recently
honored as a “Valley Great” running coach
by Fresno State. Please take a look at the
enclosed article from the Taft Midway
Driller. -Our congratulations go out to
Craig.

TRAP RANGE

We're having our weekly shoots at the range on Thursday
afternoons beginning at 4:30. Kids 16 and under get to shoot
for free. We'll have the Laser Shot out the range on June 3,
and we’ll be able to demonstrate and let everyone participate
and show us their skills and have some fun. Also, a BBQ is
slated on June 3 after the shoot for members and non-
members. We'll have some good eating - $6 for adults and
$4 for kids. Come on out!







